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I Craig Rodwell of , oppose any further extensions to the se powers.
It has become evident that the figures on all covid related deaths are grossly exaggerated, and a fear campaign is
in full swing.
You do not have a mandate to extend powers under the evidence that is before the public now.

Regards,

Craig Rodwell
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